
PARENT – TEACHER MEETING ORGANIZED BY DEPARTMENT OF BENGALI 

Department of Bengali, Victoria Institution College made an arrangement to meet their parents 

of the departmental students on 5th January 2024. Students of semester 3 and semester 1 were 

present at the occasion along with their parents. The parents highly appreciated this 

departmental initiative. It was an appropriate environment where the students and their parents 

opened up their mind. It was also an opportunity to awaken the guardians from the side of the 

teachers. 
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